
DIGGING DOWN AND BUILDING UP

Over the last three weeks, the focus has been on
the foundations. First the foundations were
mapped and dug out, creating a firm footing on
which the steel structure that will hold up the
building, can be fitted. The site looked a little like
an archeological dig. Luckily nothing was found
that might hold up the work over the coming
weeks. 

LAYING THE FOUNDATIONS
Once the foundations were dug, in and around
the perimeter of the site, the next step was to
pour the concrete and secure the bolts that will 
 hold the steel frame in place. This work requires
patience and precision. The Borras Team have
been brilliant and we continue to marvel at the
skill of the man who is behind the wheel of the
digger. He has a number of 'tools' that attach to
the end of the machine, each able to do a
specialist task - digging a wide or narrow trench,
lifting, moving and removing, breaking down and
even repairing, when needed. 

It's not only the Kindergarten children who love a
digger. All of us on site are enjoying watching too. 
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FOUNDATIONS FOR THE FUTURE

Don't forget to follow #BUILDWITHUS  on Instagram and
Facebook. See the links in the Weekly Email 



Two aerial views of the site - looking across at the
Synagogue, and over Hoop Lane Cemetery. We've
put up temporary fencing in place to create some
space for the drainage to be replaced. 
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PICTURES OF THE WEEK

Borras have moved into their new "offices" on the
south side of the site.

The Kindergarten children loved watching the digger
hard at work removing the old fence. 


